
ARDSCOIL RATH IOMGHÁIN 

RATHANGAN  CO. KILDARE. 

 
Parents and students  interested in applying for a place in  First Year 

 for the school year 2022/23 are invited to 

 

  An Online Information evening 

      On 

 

     Thursday   October 7th  2021 at 7pm 

 
 

 

 Forms will be accepted from October 1st 2021. 

Final enrolment on Friday 22nd October 2021 at 12pm. 

 
 

 

 

 

PHONE     (045) 528196 

EMAIL admin@ardscoilrathangan.ie 

 

 Please log on to the following link at 6.55 as the meeting will start 

at 7pm sharp 

 https://meet.google.com/mmk-oehu-zuh?hs=122&authuser=0 

 


